
Notes from the Head Teacher
Dear Parents,
A big thank you to Mrs Jackson and all the staff who prepared and 
supported the children for the Young Voices Concert at the O2 on 
Thursday evening. This has involved lots of commitment from 
staff, parents and the children. Mrs Jackson said the children were 
‘impeccably behaved’ and they all had such fun. She said you 
could see the joy on each and every one of their faces!
We were offered a free enrichment opportunity this week and 
welcomed a travelling theatre company into school to showcase a 
performance of Scrooge for our KS2 pupils. The children (and 
adults) really enjoyed the experience.
A quick note for your diaries, Mr Garratty will be joining us for 
coffee and croissants on Friday 27th January. I am hoping there 
will be other opportunities to meet him before he starts in the 
summer term too.
Mrs Hudson

Curriculum Corner
Year R have enjoyed exploring London and London landmarks this 
week. They have made maps, learned the names of different key 
places and printed their own pictures of landmarks using 3D 
shapes. They have also been really practising their number bonds to 
5. I am sure they would love to share these with you!

Attendance Champions – Week 18

1st Place – Year 3: 98.97%

2nd Place – Year 1: 97.33%

3rd Place – Year 6: 96.9%

4th Place – Year 4: 95.36%

5th Place – Year 5: 94.33%

6th Place – Year 2: 93%

7th Place – Year R: 87.33%

Reflection
This week in collective worship we thought about how to be wise 
in the decisions we make. We thought about the difference 
between being clever and being wise. It can be difficult to decide 
whether something is just or unjust and we reflected on the 
qualities we need to make wise decisions

“Learn to do good. Seek justice.”
Isaiah 1:17

Dates for Parents Consultations this term:
Reception Parents: Further to our message on the Chronicle last 
week, please note that it has been necessary to change one of the 
dates for the Reception class consultations. These will now take 
place on Monday 20th and Wednesday 22nd March. Apologies for 
any inconvenience this may cause.

Gaming
As part of our Computing and Wellbeing curriculums, we regularly 
talk to children about keeping safe online and about age restriction 
of games and apps. Some children have been sharing that they 
have been playing games with inappropriate certification. Please 
help us by ensuring that you monitor the games your children are 
playing and their online profile. Thank you for your support with 
this.


